
 There will be no church services 
held at St Thomas’ church during 
the school summer holidays. 

St Thomas’ Summer Services: 
July 27th – August 31st  10.30am 

 

We are going on holiday to Holy Trinity (the church on 
the roundabout by the railway station) for these 6 
Sundays. 

Our theme for the summer:  

Giants of Faith 

We warmly invite you to join us for worship and a 
chat over a tea, coffee or something cold!  

All ages welcome! 

There will be groups for children or activities. 

Parking will be available on Bryer Ash Business Park 
next to the station. 

Join us at Holy Trinity for Summer Sundays! 


